IPC Training
C-Tech Electronics Ltd, has chosen KB Soldering Technology to provide an ongoing IPC training program for all our production staff.

Helen Donnelly Managing Director commented, we have a very positive outlook where training and development is concerned at C-Tech. The company has just invested substantially in new equipment and we wanted to underpin this by investing in our people as well. After looking at various training options, we felt that appointing an external trainer was the right choice for us. Keren Brunton of KB spoke with us and we immediately felt she had right balance of practical experience and knowledge, to ensure we would get the best out of this training program.
Blakell Europlacer announces the sale of Speedprint Stencil Printer to C-Tech Electronics

Intelligent automation specialist, Blakell Europlacer, has announced that C-Tech Electronics placed an order for a Speedprint Stencil Printer at the recent Southern Electronics Manufacturing Show, after testing their own PCBs and stencils on the machine at their booth.

Worthing based Contract Electronic Manufacturer, C-Tech Electronics, has chosen the Speedprint Stencil Printer as a part of a three stage investment programme, which has recently seen the addition of further surface mount placement capacity and a new reflow oven.

The decision to buy the Speedprint Stencil Printer was made after several machine manufacturers were evaluated and as a result they decided that the British manufactured Speedprint SP210AVi system, was the right choice for them. 

C-Tech’s Managing Director, Helen Donnelly, comments, “I gave our Production Management team the task of evaluating a number of the printing machines available on the market and left it to them to decide which system offered the most features that would be beneficial for C-Tech’s business, while at the same time providing the most ‘cost effective option.”

Several attempts to demonstrate a machine at Blakell Europlacer’s facility were arranged, but for a variety of reasons (including the snow during January!) Brett Tolhurst, Manufacturing Manager, and Kenny Prince, SMT Engineer, finally agreed to run the trials on the SP210AVi at the recent Southern Manufacturing show in Farnborough.

 “We took stencils and PCB’s to the exhibition”, commented Brett Tolhurst, “and we ran through all of the features of the Speedprint printer at the Blakell Europlacer booth. I was impressed with the speed of set up and the resulting quality of printing and I’m looking forward to running the machine in production on our shopfloor.”

The SP210AVi machine is equipped with a powerful under stencil cleaning system as standard, however C-Tech have opted to add the laser tooling option and the 2D+ paste inspection system which checks 2D paste coverage of the selected pads, as well as checking for bridging and is all driven from Gerber data.

